SCOULTON NEWS

Issue 104 - March 2021



Parish Council News

The Parish Council are hoping to resume face to face meetings from May if possible. Details will be on the agenda, including the Zoom link if this is not possible. The agenda is available a week before each meeting either from the website or by email from the Clerk.

All Councillors can be contacted via the Parish Clerk, Heidi Frary, hefrary@gmail.com or 92 Norwich Road, Barnham Broom Norwich NR9 4BU or their details are available on the website if you wish to contact them directly.

The Chair of the Parish Council is the Editor of Scoulton News and can be contacted via the Clerk.

Scoulton Village Hall News

The Village Hall is currently closed. To book the village hall when it re-opens please call the bookings clerk, Kevin Stevens, on 01953 558734 or email scoultonvillagehall@gmail.com. Follow us on facebook @ScoultonVillageHall

The Village Hall 100 Club is being suspended from February, when renewals were due

Members of the committee are keeping the Hall clean and tidy. New committee members are needed. For information please contact Tony Grover 01953 483654

Useful information

The latest Government information for Coronovirus can be found at: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

Problems with roads – including potholes! Can be reported directly to Norfolk County Council using the following link: https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/roads/report-a-problem

Breckland Council responsible for many issues which can be reported directly. Issues include flytipping, full recycling banks and road sweeping to name but a few: https://www.breckland.gov.uk/reportit

Please try to use the recycling banks as the income from these directly reduces your Council Tax bill, but please don't leave rubbish in the area or large sheets of glass as these cannot be recycled here.